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Progress Report on Oregon State Library Transformation

MaryKay Dahlgreen

October 28, 2013
In late September we sent an update about the progress of the Oregon State Library Transformation. In that communication we shared the information that Senator Steiner-Hayward and Representative Nathanson had agreed to take the lead on drafting a report to the State Library, the Secretary of State, the Judicial Branch, and the Oregon Historical Society which should be used to “reorganize, streamline, and clarify functions among the four entities.”
That report has been issued and we are sharing it with our stakeholders in anticipation of next steps. The attached report provides direction to the State Library as well as our partner agencies. As expected, there is much work to be done to implement these changes and we will appreciate your continued support and assistance as we move forward.  
As you can see from the report, DAS has been tasked with leading the implementation process and will be convening workgroups from relevant agencies to plan for specific changes to be implemented. 
I appreciate all the work that has been done to get us to this point and I will be calling on our partners, customers and stakeholders for assistance and guidance as we move forward. If you have questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
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John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor
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